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AL JAMA-AH is well prepared for by-election in Ward 63 in the City of Cape 
Town 
 
As the party is awaiting the results from the Electoral Court, it wishes to place 
on record that we are confident in our preparation for the by-election in Ward 
63 which encompasses the area of Ottery, Plumstead and Wynberg.  
 
Parties were informed by the Provincial Electoral Officer in the Western Cape 
that the Electoral Commission has resolved to approach the Electoral Court to 
request that the by-elections scheduled for 30 June 2021 be postponed in view 
of the adjusted alert level 4 of the lockdown. 
 
Al Jama-ah feels the by-election should take place as it is not a political 
gathering or rally. All Covid protocols are in place and the move to adjusted 
Level 4 should not affect the election at all.  
 

 

 

For further details contact national spokesperson: 

 

Adv. Shameemah Salie 

Cell: 084 423 0476 

 

      

 


